
 

          

September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Kelvin Students: 

 

On behalf of Kelvin High School’s Parent Advisory Council (PAC), you are cordially invited to attend 

and to participate in the PAC meetings for the 2023 – 2024 school year.   

 

PAC is a wonderful way to network with other parents, to find out what is happening at the school 

and to be a part of the discussion of up-coming changes within the Winnipeg School Division.  

 

Each meeting includes a report from the Administration to help keep us up to date on school 

events, initiatives and projects. The Student Council also attends and reports on activities of their 

council in addition to South District Advisory and French Immersion Advisory committee reports. 

 

We are looking for new faces to replace the existing PAC members in the roles of chair, secretary 

and treasurer.  Please consider putting your name forward this year by emailing 

tchizda@wsd1.org.  

 

PAC meetings will be held on the following dates (generally on Wednesdays) at 6:30 pm. 

Meetings may occur in-person and/or virtual. Meetings are kept to one hour in duration.   

 

October 11, 2023           November 22, 2023  January 17, 2024 

       March 13, 2024    May 15, 2024  

           

We welcome your participation and your ideas to enrich our school projects.  

 

Please join us in-person for the first meeting at 6:30 p.m. on October 11 in our school library.   

 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Kelvin Parent Advisory Council 

Miles Barber 

PAC Chair 


